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RE: Rosebud Telephone, LLC Cancellation of Certificate of Public Convenience

and Necessity; Docket 10-RSBT-714-COC

To Whom It May Concern:

I represent Rosebud Telephone, LLC (hereafter “Rosebud”). Please accept this
letter as Rosebud’s withdrawal of all certificates, including its Certificate of Public
Convenience and Necessity to provide Telecommunications Services within the State of
Kansas as granted in Docket 10-RSBT-714-COC. The intended date Rosebud will cease
all services is to be March 31, 2018. Rosebud gave notice to Customers on February 12,

2018 and has been transitioning customers to another provider.

Contact me if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Very truly yours,

Mark Foster




